Milton Kapner

Is it not obvious to any environmentally concerned citizen of Washington and Idaho that a "smelter"
has no place in the Pend Oreille/Bonner Counties area?

Those of us who treasure our clean air, pristine waters, and healthy environment revolt at the mere
mention of the word "smelter."

Pac West needs to pack up and go where industrial pollutants are tolerated. Not here!

Get the facts! See my site: StopTheSmelter.com @ http://stopthesmelter.com



